
From: ckowalski@gci.net <ckowalski@gci.net>  
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 4:08 PM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: dash cams 
 

Good morning Assembly persons, 
 
I am writing this as I am trying to understand the resistance to funding dash cams.  As a 
fiscal conservative, I appreciate the debate , however in nearly all the articles I have 
read the discussions favor dash cams, in terms of  
return on investment and the deterrent of the cameras shows merit in the deescalation 
of conflicts. 
 
Articles also show the general tax paying persons favor dash cams when surveyed for 
police departments from 70-90%. 
 
I would appreciate your feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Kowalski 
 
 


